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Iowa Electric Light and Ibwer Company

October 12, 1982
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In accordance with Mr. Hind's letter of May 12, 1982 we are writing
to confirm the rescheduling of our 1983 Annual Exercise from April 5,1982 to

(October _27,19p This change is being made to avoid conflicting with the 1983
Refueling Gycle currently scheduled for the First Quarter of 1983. As the 1982
Annual Exercise was conducted on July 28, 1982 the rescheduled date is within
15 months of the previous exercise. Hence, we believe the time interval
between exercises is consistent with the NRC definition of annual.

If you have any questions concerning the rescheduling of this date,
please contact Randy Portz, Emergency Planning Assistant (319-393-8174).

Very truly yours,

| L '

C
Larry D. Root'

Assistant Vice President
Nuclear Generation
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| cc: R. Portz
D. Arnold
L. Liu

i S. Tuthill
NRC Resident Officei

R. Bamsey, State of Iowa, ODS
H. Stieglemeyer, Benton County
B. Bjorensen, Linn County
S. Ferris, FEMA Region VII
M. Stiller, Union Electric
Commitment Control Ref: 82-0319
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